
Benefits planning for the new year! 
 
As you prepare for 2024, here are some resources you can use. 
 
More on healthcare coverage. 
Do you have a ques�on about what a healthcare visit will cost in 2024? Wellmark is offering 
Customer Service support for Iowa State University employees. Employees can call the 
Customer Service number on their Wellmark ID card (1-800-494-4478) and speak with a 
Wellmark Customer Service Representa�ve to learn how a service/visit will be paid in 2024.  
 
Your Iowa State University Benefits team is available for ques�ons regarding the changes to our 
healthcare coverage. You can schedule a mee�ng with your Benefits Consultant to assist you 
with your ques�ons.  
 
Are you a lifelong learner? 
Iowa State University supports lifelong learning for our employees, and one way is through the 
Tui�on Reimbursement Program. If you are thinking about taking classes at Iowa State, please 
take the �me to explore the program and see if it works for you. Employees are encouraged to 
review all program guidelines to fully understand what is required. If you have ques�ons, please 
email tui�onreimbursement@iastate.edu. 
 

https://hr.iastate.edu/annual-benefits-open-enrollment
https://hr.iastate.edu/merit-and-professional-scientific-tuition-reimbursement-program
mailto:tuitionreimbursement@iastate.edu

